TOWN OF WALLINGFORD Department of Human Resources

Phone: (203) 294-2080 Fax: (203) 294-2084

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Barbara Thompson, Town Clerk

FROM:

James R. Hutt, Jr., Human Resources Director

DATE:

April 30, 2020

SUBJECT:

Cancellation of PPAB Meeting

PPAB Chairwoman Gina Varano has asked me to convey to you that she has cancelled the Tuesday, May 5, 2020 meeting of the Personnel and Pension Appeals Board and to post this notice consistent with your practice for such matters.

Thank you.

JRH/jrh